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20th October 2017  

 

 

Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 

Eastway Buddies 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

We are starting a new ‘Buddy System’ in school this year to help our F2 children settle 
quickly into school life and support Year 1 in their transition. Each F2 and Year 1 child 
will have a Year 5 or 6 Buddy who will come and join them for different activities and 
occasions throughout the year. 
 
Please find enclosed a postcard for your child from their Buddy. They will also have 
the opportunity to meet their Buddy, next week, during one of our Buddy Training 
Sessions.  
 
Their Buddy will also join your child for their lunch during the second week back after 
half term. This will help your child to eat their dinner well and develop good social 
skills when eating, they will accompany them on to the playground and be there to 
organise games and activities. If you have any questions regarding our Buddy system, 
please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Mrs Morris and the Year 1, 5, 6 and F2 Teams 
 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk

